
Dear Valued Community Member,

The El Paso County Fair Association is proud to announce our Fifth Annual County Fair Golf 
Tournament Fundraiser!  As our major fundraiser of the year, we are asking for your support.   
The County Fair is aimed at promoting all areas of agriculture while providing lessons in 
responsibility for today’s youth.  We take pride in enhancing the lives of area youth while 
providing a venue for them to obtain scholarships and an opportunity for education.  Our 
organization provides scholarships to children in El Paso, Dona Ana, Culberson, Otero and 
Hudspeth counties.  We are seeking sponsorships starting at just $150.00.  Please see attached 
form for sponsorship levels.   

We would also like invite you, your office staff, friends and family to participate in our 
tournament, scheduled for Friday, June 8, 2018 at Ascarate Park Golf Course.  Registration 
begins at 12:00PM with a shotgun start time of 1:00PM.  We would be honored to have your 
team come out and enjoy an afternoon of golfing, food, drinks, door prizes, and great time!  
Registration forms are attached. 

Thank you for supporting the El Paso County Fair Association!  Please visit our website at 
epcfa.org! For more information, please contact Jeep Darnell at jedarnell@jdarnell.com / 
915.549.4771 or Shaun Tidwell at shaunrtidwell@gmail.com / 915.479.2986

We look forward to seeing you June 8th!  

Thank you, 

Jeep Darnell
President of the Board 
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